Dareth Murray

ce fomewa 5718 SE Harlow St.
¢ W T Milwaukie, OR 97222

Date: September 30, 2010

Re: Galaxy Groups & Clusters Observing Award

Dear Mike,

Congratulations on your achievement in observing and recording all 120 of the
objects required for certification for completion of the Astronomical League's Galaxy
Groups and Clusters (GGC) Observing Program. The GGC certification committee
has reviewed your documentation and determined that you qualify for the Certificate
of Completion and special GGC observing pin.

You have joined an elite group of advanced observers and can include this award in
your quest for the title "Master Observer" for the Astronomical League Master
Observer Program. You are hereby awarded Certificate Number 23 and have been
added to the Awards web page: http://www.rca-omsi.org/ggcawards.htm and will also
be in the A.L. Reflector and on their awards web page. | have dated your award on
the webpage from the submission form. | do apologize for the delay.

| want to personally thank you for the quality of your documentation and the effort you
put forth to qualify for this award. Kudos for a job well done!

Best Regards,

dihs,

areth Murray
Certification Committee ir
Galaxy Groups and Clusters
http://www.rca-omsi.org/ggc/index.htm




